
 

 

 

Leagrave Surgery  

part of Hatters Health Primary Care Network 

We are part of Hatters Health Primary Care Network (PCN) which is a collaborative 

between 6 Luton GP Practices: Bute House Medical Centre, Dr Mirza & Partners, 

Leagrave surgery, Lister House Surgery, Oakley Surgery & Sundon Medical Centre. 

PCNs are groups of surgeries that work together on initiatives for their combined 

populations of patients; for example, the delivery of COVID vaccinations. PCNs build 

on the core of current primary care services and enable greater provision of 

proactive, personalised, coordinated and more integrated health and social care. 

Clinicians describe this as a change from reactively providing appointments to 

proactively care for the people and communities they serve.  

Working together as a PCN provides the opportunity to 
recruit additional professionals including Clinical 

Pharmacists, Health & Wellbeing Coaches, Social 
Prescribers, Care Co-ordinators, Physician 
assistants and Physios. This allows you to 

access an experienced professional who will be 
best placed to support you.  

It also enables us to provide appointments on 

Saturdays and from 6.30pm – 8pm on 
weekdays. These appointments may be 
delivered from any of our 6 practice sites.  

As a PCN Hatters Health also provide a number of 

educational evenings for patients - details of these are 
available on our website and you will also receive text   
message alerts from us.  

 

"Working to deliver services which improve the 
health and wellbeing of our population and improve 

job satisfaction for our staff.  Hatters Health 
Network aims to support delivery of high quality, 
cost effective holistic care to the population we 

serve, through the sharing of best practice, and by 
ensuring an equitable approach to enable effective 

team working” 

 


